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Copy of Notice to Owners

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the Canadian Motor Vehicle Safety Act.

Daimler Trucks North America LLC, on behalf of its wholly owned subsidiary, Freightliner Custom Chassis
Corporation, has decided that a non-compliance with Canadian regulations exists on specific Freightliner Custom
Chassis B2 school bus chassis (Thomas Built Buses Saf-T-Liner C2) and S2 shuttle bus chassis manufactured
May 4, 2004, through September 9, 2013, operating in Canada with a certain daytime running light option.

Certain buses may not comply with the Canada Motor Vehicle Safety Standard 108 – Lighting System and
Retroreflective Devices. The daytime running lights (DRL) may not illuminate when the master lighting switch
is set to the parking lamps position. No DRL illumination could render the vehicle less visible to other motorists
and pedestrians during daylight hours, which could result in an increased risk of an accident.

Vehicle software will be updated to ensure the DRLs remain on when the master lighting switch is in the parking
lamps position.

Please contact an authorized Daimler Trucks North America dealer to arrange to have the recall performed and to
ensure that parts are available at the dealership. To locate an authorized dealer, search online at www.Daimler-
TrucksNorthAmerica.com. The Recall will take up to approximately an hour and will be performed at no charge to
you.

You may be liable for any progressive damage that results from your failure to complete the Recall within a
reasonable time after receiving notification.

If you do not own the vehicle that corresponds to the identification number(s) which appears on the Recall
Notification, please return the notification to the Warranty Campaigns Department with any information you can
furnish that will assist us in locating the present owner. If you have leased this vehicle, Federal law requires that
you forward this notice to the lessee within 10 days. If you are a subsequent stage manufacturer, Federal law
requires that you forward this notice to your distributors and retail outlets within five working days.

If you have questions about this Recall, please contact the Warranty Campaigns Department at
(800) 547-0712, 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Pacific Time, Monday through Friday, e-mail address
DTNA.Warranty.Campaigns@Daimler.com, or the Customer Assistance Center at (800) 385-4357 after
normal business hours.

We regret any inconvenience this action may cause but feel certain you understand our interest in motor vehicle
safety.
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